
Nau mai, Haere mai and welcome back to school
for 2025!

The start of the school year is always an exciting
time. Everyone is refreshed and pleased to see
their friends again. 
It was great to see people taking the opportunity to
visit classrooms on Tuesday as part of our open
afternoon. The purpose was to allow our students,
who may have been feeling a bit nervous about the
start of school, the opportunity to visit before the
first day. The feedback about this has been positive
with a more settled start to school.

A special welcome to all those students starting at
Pukekohe Hill for the first time. We hope both you
and your whānau feel welcome and your time here
is both enjoyable and rewarding.
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Mr Williams’ Message
SAVE THE DATE!

Week 2:

Thurs 6th Feb- School
Closed for

Waitangi Day

Week 4:

Thurs 20th Feb- Growers
Festival 5-7pm

Week 6:
Monday 3rd March-Wed

5th Camp A

 Wed 5th to Friday 7th
Camp B



A special welcome to Miss Sam Millar who has joined our teaching team this
year. Sam is an experienced teacher who was previously at Bucklands Beach
Primary. Welcome to Pukekohe Hill and Room 30.

We also welcome back Whaea Ange who is returning to Room 14 this year after
taking a year's maternity leave. It is great to have Whaea Ange back.

We are pleased to announce that Frances Kircher has been appointed as our
new Learning Support Coordinator. Frances brings a wealth of experience and
expertise to this role, along with well-established connections within the
Learning Support space. She has already made a significant impact in our school
community, and her deep understanding of our students’ needs will ensure a
seamless transition as she steps into this position.

Growers Festival

The countdown is
on to our
Growers Festival!
We are excited to
see all your
creations for
2025! 

Make sure the
date is free in
your calendar! 

Check out more
details on the
flyer below:

New Staff



Growers Festival



Senior Camp 2025

Port Waikato 

In Week 6 of Term 1 the Year 5
and 6 students will have camp at
Port Waikato. 

Group 1 - Room 15, 19, 20, 30
Monday 3rd March to Wednesday
5th March (2 nights, 3 days)

Group 2 - Room 14, 16, 17, 18
Wednesday 5th to Friday 7th
March  (2 nights, 3 days)

Look out next week for more
details and information to come
out! 
 



One to one Tutoring available.
I am an experienced

teacher/tutor, running
individualised programmes to

target learning needs. I cater for a
wide range of abilities and

specialise in students with extra
challenges.

 
For more information, please get

in touch with 
Jocelyn Reilly, 021 153 1014, or
jocelyn.reilly743@gmail.com

Community News



Pukekohe Association Football
Player Registrations Open 

The 2025 winter football season will soon be upon us! If your child is keen to play, please go to our
website and register. Link below: 

https://www.pukekoheafc.com/ 

Important dates: 

• Registrations are now open for all players age 4 years and above 

• Open training sessions for ages 9 to 17 years. Tuesday 11 & Thursday 13 February, 5.00pm to 
6.30pm at Bledisloe Park. An informal pre-season kick around. 

• Musters for ages 9 to 17 years. Sunday 16, Wednesday 19 & Thursday 20 February. These are an op-
portunity for the club to see those who would like to play and figure out where their best fit might 
be within their grade. We have club volunteers who watch the muster games and give the club feed-
back about players. 

• Teams named—on or before 5 March 2025

• Season starts—junior, youth & senior (ages 9 and over) - Saturday 5 April 2025

• Season starts—Small Whites (ages 4 to 8 years) - Saturday 3 May 2025. These teams will be formed 
in April. More information to come. 

**Age groups are based on the age your child is turning in any calendar year. 
For example: turning 8 in 2025 = 8th Grade, turning 10 in 2025 = 10th Grade. 

We have training programmes for girls aged 5-12 years (Fantails) & 13-17 years (Kickin it). These are 
held on Wednesday nights and begin on 12 February 2025. See the links below for more information 
and to register. This is a free programme! 
https://www.pukekoheafc.com/fantails/ 
https://www.pukekoheafc.com/kickinit/ 

Once you are registered you will receive all of our updates going forward. Look forward to seeing you 
all! Please contact me if you have any queries 

Suzanne Ihaia 
Club Administrator 
admin@pukekoheafc.com 


